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SENATOR REV. RUBEN DIAZ

FORMER PRESIDENT OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

VISITS THE BRONX

Bronx, NY – The Hon. Hipolito Mejia, Ex-President of the Dominican Republic and now
again a candidate for the Presidency of the Republic, in the next presidential
election to take place on May 20th of this year in the Republic, will visit the Bronx to
participate in a community meeting with Pastors and Elected Officials of the County
and city.



This visit organized by Senator Rev. Ruben Diaz – President of the New York Hispanic
Clergy Organization will be conducted at Iglesia Roca Eterna located at 840 Intervale
Avenue (corner Southern Boulevard) Bronx, NY, on Wednesday April 4, 2012 at 3:00
PM.

For more information, please contact Senator Rev. Ruben Diaz at (718) 991-3161.


